Veterans of Foreign Wars Auxiliary
Department of Wisconsin
Ways and Means

Hello Brothers and Sisters,

This is the year of thinking outside the box and the year of fun. We are looking
for new ways to earn money and keep everyone involved and having fun. Our
first new upcoming event will be a Poker Run on July 26, 2025. ,
This will be held in the southern part of the state and will be for %g 37‘5"}9\
everyone, travelling by your selected mode of transportation. /

Another event that we will be having is a Paint and Sip event during
Mid-winter Conference in Appleton, Feb. 6-7, 2026 at the
Hilton Paper Valley.

We have decided that instead of raffling baskets, we will be using gift cards.
We are asking that all Auxiliaries please donate gift cards to the Ways and
Means team to help us this year.

We have some more new events that we will announce as the year goes on.
Please stay tuned for upcoming announcements!

The Way and Means Team

Jennifer, Debbie, Lerline and Barbara




